Savage, Deanna

From: Josephine O'Connell <josephine.oconnell@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 16 June 2021 11:17 AM

To: council

Cc: Savage, Deanna

Subject: Request for Council consent: Addition of unformed council road to Mount Jerusalem National
Park

Attachments: Letter to Byron Shire Council - Requesting concurrence to add council road to Mount Jerusalem
National Park.pdf; Information Sheet - Reservation of council roads under the National Parks and
Wildlife Act 1974.pdf

Hi Council,

Please forward the attached letter of request from National Parks and Wildlife Service for councils consideration.

| spoke with Deanna Savage on 15 June 2021 who indicated she will assist with directing this to the right council staff
for consideration.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
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Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies.

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.



Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and with
authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of Environment and Heritage.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL



